[image: ]










                         Annual Complaints Performance and Service Improvement Report (2023/24) 

Governing Body’s Response (at Board Meeting on 21 January 2025): 
The members considered the report and unanimously agreed the report to be a true record how complaints had been managed by Stuart Court Memorial Charity. It was agreed that the report will be published on the Norwich Housing Society website.
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